
Nancy Murphy
Naples
LD 56
good morning 
I oppose the bill to remove the 5 cent fee for bags in retail stores. we need to do as 
much as we can to deter plastics from entering our landfills and our oceans. While the
5 cents does not seem like a large amount, i have seen it be a deterent.
Please do not pass this bill


